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February 13, 2017 

Ontario Heritage Trust 
10 Adelaide Street East 
Toronto, Ontario 
MSC 1J3 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

Dwayne Evans, M.P.A .. MClP. RPP

Clerk/Planning Coordinator 

ONTARIO HERITAGE TRUSI'

FEB 2 2 2017 

RE: Notice oflntention to Repeal Heritage Designation By-Law 58 of 2005 

Enclosed please find a Notice oflntention to Repeal Heritage Designation By-Law 58 of 2005 
(attached) in the Town of Goderich. 

If you have any questions or require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

Yours truly, 

�� 
Dwayne Evans 
Clerk/Planning Coordinator 

DE/af 

Encl. 

G<)DERiCH 
Canada's prettiest town 

To\\n Hall 

57 West Street 
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G0DERiCH 
Canada's prettiest town 

NOTICE OF INTENTION TO REPEAL 
HERITAGE DESIGNATION BY-LAW 58 OF 2005 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Council of the Corporation of the Town of 
Goderich intends to repeal designating By-law No 58 of 2005 which designated 
"The CPR Station" under the Ontario Heritage Act R.S .O. 1990, Chapter 0.18. By­
law 58 of 2005 was enacted by the Corporation of the Town of Goderich on June 
20, 2005 designating the property familiarly known as "The CPR Station", Harbour 
Street, Goderich Ontario, to be of historic and architecmral value and interest, 
pursuant to Section 29 of The Ontario Heritage Act, 1974, S.O. Chapter 122. 

This act requires that a property, rather than a building, be designated. The building 
is considered to be a heritage attribute of the designated property. Therefore, 
the repeal of Bylaw 58 of 2005 has become necessary due to the moving of the 
former CPR building in 2013 to a different property than was originally designated 
(originally 1 Beach St. , but now 2 Beach St.). 

The Goderich Municipal and Marine Heritage Committee recommended and 
Goderich Town Council agreed to commence the process to repeal By-Law 58 of 
2005 and to designate the current location of the CPR station under a new Bylaw 
23 of 2017. 

AND TAKE NOTICE THAT any person who objects to this proposed repeal shall, 
within thirty days after the date of the publication of this notice of intention, serve 
on the Clerk of the Municipality, at the address noted below, a notice of objection 
setting out the reasons for the objection and all relevant facts. 

If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned. 

Dated at Goderich, Ontario this 8th day of Febrnary, 2017 

Dwayne Evans, Clerk 
57 West Street 
Goderich, Ontario 
N7A 2K5 
519-524-8344 
devans@goderich.ca 




